
Australian Government

23 April,2009

Mr M.W. Last
29 }y.4.oore Crescent
St AGNES SA 5097

Dep artment of Veterans' Affairs

Office of Australian War Graves
(02) 628e 6s0s

Our Reference: WGHCL

Dear Mr Last

I refer to your recent letter regarding the removal of ashes and the official corlmemoration for
the late Cyril Whayman Last from Woronora Cemetery for transfer to Enfield Cemetery, in
order to place alongside his widow.

This Office raises no objection to the removal of the official plaque and I have advised our
staff to collect the plaque from Woronora Cemetery, which is the normal procedure in cases

such as this. It is your responsibility to arrange the transfer of the ashes to Enfield Cemetery.

I have also enclosed an application form to be completed and returned to us, so as to {urange

the purchase of a niche and plaque at Enfield Cemetery.

Please feel free to contact me should you require any additional information or clarification
on this matter.

Yours sincerelv

Ms Kerry Russell
AlgManager
Po st-War Commemorations

Saluting Their Service


